
 

Mr Carr 

Year 4 classroom 

Corbridge First School 

St Helen’s Lane 

NE45 5JQ 

 

Dear year 3,  

 

I’m sad that you can’t come to my classroom for a day this year before September, so I thought I would write you a 

letter to introduce myself to you and tell you a little bit about me.  

In school, I love teaching English and History. I think that writing about people and places is really exciting and 

creating amazing new stories is great fun! Being outside for PE or visiting the allotment is also fantastic and I hope 

that we get to do that a lot when I’m teaching you. It may not be the most popular lesson with everyone, but I also 

love maths! I like the challenge of solving tricky questions and making my brain work really hard.  

When I am not at school I really enjoy listening to music and I play drums and guitar. As well as music, I enjoy 

watching films, usually films that make me laugh (Despicable Me is particularly funny). I love reading books, 

especially Harry Potter or The Lord of the Rings. I also play football every week on a Saturday. I play on the wing, so 

just have to run up and down the pitch lots and lots.  

I can’t stand prawn cocktail crisps or beetroot, they taste horrid! However, I definitely like eating a nice big burger 

and a big bowl of ice cream (not at the same time, that would be disgusting).  

I have a wife called Victoria and a new son called Tristan, who was born on May 31st. We don’t live in Corbridge so I 

drive to school from Newcastle in the morning, usually singing along to some music, and then drive back home 

singing along to some more music after school.  

One day, I would love to go and visit Australia to see my friend who lives over there, but I know there are some really 

big spiders in Australia and I HATE spiders so I may not go.  

 

I would love you to write me a letter to tell me all about you; what you like and dislike, what you want to be when 

you grow up, the lessons you like in school, the things that you are really passionate about and a little about your 

family.  

 

From Mr Carr 

(the class next door) 

 


